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Thank you, Mr President,

The UK welcomes Spain’s demonstrated commitment to the promotion and protection of human rights. 

We welcome Spain’s work in addressing violence against women. We commend reforms to the justice system to improve women’s access to legal services, such as exempting victims of gender-based violence from paying legal fees.

We also welcome the positive steps taken by Spain to ensure freedom of religion and belief and the protection of ethnic minorities, including by establishing a hate crime and discrimination department in each provincial prosecutor’s office.

The UK has two recommendations:

1. To finalise a National Action Plan on Business & Human Rights in order to implement the UN Guiding Principles on Business and Human Rights.

2. To ensure that all judicial bodies carrying out investigations into gender-based violence receive specialised training in order to meet the requirements of The Organic Law on Comprehensive Protection Measures against Gender Violence.
I thank you.
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